
Report to:  South Huron Council 

Date:   January 30, 2019 

From:  Deputy Mayor Jim Dietrich 

Re:   Landfill Liaison Committee 

 

 

Recommendation: 

That the report of Deputy Mayor Dietrich dated January 30, 2019 be received; and 

That South Huron Council affirm the Landfill Liaison Committee as a Committee of Council and appoint 

the community members Jack Glavin, Helen Coolman and Donna Shapton and; 

That _________  be appointed as the  Council Representative. 

 

Report: 

South Huron Council directed that a report to Council with recommendations for the Landfill Liaison 

Committee at the January 21st Council meeting.  I met with Jack Glavin and he advised that even though 

the Committee did not meet in the previous term of Council, it is important that  the committee is 

appointed if there is an issue.  There is no financial cost to the municipality if the committee does not 

meet.  Jack Glavin and Donna Shapton were appointed for the previous term of Council and have agreed 

that they would be willing to stand on the committee.  I would be willing to sit on the Committee as  

Council representative. 

Respectfully submitted 

Deputy Mayor Jim Dietrich 


